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Marsha Rummel 1st to Submit Nominations; Launches New Issue Forum “On Board” 
 

Madison –  Marsha Rummel’s campaign for the 76th State Assembly District submitted the requisite 
nomination signatures to gain ballot access last Friday. She is the first of the six candidates vying for 
that seat to do so in this year’s primary. 
 
 “I’m grateful for all of my supporters who circulated nomination forms in this challenging 
environment. Whether the many who witnessed signatures from their porch while social distancing or 
the hundreds who mailed their forms in, residents of the district were enthusiastic to show their 
resilience and ingenuity. I look forward to taking my 13 years of experience of listening to 
constituents and building coalitions to take on the Republicans in the legislature who have done so 
much damage to the state of Wisconsin.” said Rummel after reaching the milestone. 
 
 
 The Rummel Campaign also launched the first installation of it’s new issue forum called “On 
Board with Marsha Rummel” on Facebook Live on Saturday. Hosted with guests Colin Gillis, a 
registered nurse, and Fatou Ceesay, proprietor of a home care agency, On Board showcased a 
discussion about the challenges that Covid presents to caregivers. Viewer were able to ask questions. 
The next edition will focus on housing justice issues and will take place at 10:00am on Saturday May 
30th. For more information, Like Rummel’s Facebook page “Friends of Marsha Rummel.” 
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